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Sirs,

I am writing to protest against the proposed development of houses at Hillview.

This are is the home to many trees which have taken years to grow to the sixe
they are now. Trees are necessary for the future of the planet so how can the
council cut them down without a thought. The grass area at Hillview is used by
many walkers and cyclists and provides much needed recreation. The area host
many species of wildlife, eg birds, squirrels, rabbits and frogs.

The access road into Hillview is already dangerous due to the number of cars

using it and it would get much worse with more residents. The grass area is
constantly flooded so how could houses be built there without future problems.

John Gavin





